
23rd February 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been learning about cold places. We are learning about penguins who live 
in the South Pole. We have enjoyed learning penguin facts and writing about them. We have 
also made igloos! In maths we learnt about capacity and the vocabulary full and empty. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Cold Places 

Phonics 
This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.  

 
Click to read the green words.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

special friends. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/lwsQhbYA/d40Cf4hg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hbtsD7fk/x6MLCvcY


Next Week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue to read the book ‘Could a Pen-
guin Ride a Bike?’ and write facts about penguins, 
using finger spaces and Fred 
fingers. 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will learn about numbers 
to 9. We will understand 
that 9 is made up of differ-
ent numbers e.g. 5 and 4 is 
9. 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
first           belong  

 
favourite 

 
 plastic                          join  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will read ‘Lily and the Polar Bears’, we 
will understand how ice melts and learn 
about ice caps melting in Antarctica. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and    
Design 

 
We will be planning and making our 
own collage pictures of polar bears. 
We will think about which colours 
we need to show that it is a cold 
place. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your     
children learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 


